
 

 

TO: The Congregation Council 
Prince of Peace Lutheran Church, Roseville, MN 

FROM: Christer Cederberg 
Yvonne Miller 

SUBJECT: Auditors' Report for Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2021 

  

We have reviewed the financial records for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021, and to the best of our 
knowledge the records accurately represent the financial position of Prince of Peace Lutheran Church. 

We would like to commend Caryn Josephson and Kristin Bloxham on their handling of the financial 
functions for Prince of Peace during this period.  They have done an impressive job of modifying, 
documenting, and executing financial processes as Covid-19 affected us. Kristin also have accomplished 
a first – she has a binder with a complete set of congregation and council meeting minutes with all the 
associated material clearly organized. 

In closing, it is our expectation that the good practices of this fiscal year’s reporting will continue also 
when we can operate free of Covid worries.  


